
From: John Tyers  

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 4:18 PM  

To: Baylands  

Subject: Brisbane's stand on housing development  

I  

am a San Francisco resident but I fully support your “sovereignty” and right to self-

determination. The San Francisco Board of Supervisors  

is  

not a particularly competent crowd - definitely motivated by their own self-promotion 

and political viability, the S.F. Chamber much the same  

motivated to grow their membership and turn a buck. Not only should Brisbane’s 

sovereignty be taken seriously but realize that San Francisco wants to do is kick their 

can down the road - manage? their over population issues and their inability to 

manage the city we already have by the expansion of the city and county of San 

Francisco to include Brisbane and add to the stresses on the infrastructure we already 

have.  

Stand your ground Brisbane - fight for your right to determine how you choose to live 

in YOUR city, and for the right to make considered decisions about how you will 

manage your city. I  

 


